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To:  The Public Service Commission of Utah 
From:  The Office of Consumer Services 
   Michele Beck, Director 
   Danny A.C. Martinez, Utility Analyst 
   Cheryl Murray, Utility Analyst 
Copies To: Rocky Mountain Power 
   Carol Hunter, Vice President, Services  
    
  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
   Artie Powell, Energy Section Manager 
Date:  September 10, 2012 
Subject: Docket No. 12-035-T12, Proposed Changes to Schedule 111, 

Home Energy Savings Incentive Program (HES Program) and 
Cancellation of Schedule 113 Evaporative Cooling and Central Air 
Conditioning Incentive Program (Cool Cash Incentive Program) 

 
Background 
On August 20, 2012, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed with the Public Service 
Commission (Commission) proposed changes to the HES Program, including integrating 
the Cool Cash Incentive Program.   
 
Discussion 
The Office of Consumer Services (Office) reviewed the draft and sent the Company some 
clarifying questions.  The Company’s responses resolved the Office’s questions except for 
some minor tariff corrections.  The following items were omitted from the tariff: 

1.  The Daylight (4500 + Kelvin) CFL was not included in the tariff sheet 111.3 
2.  LED's were not included in the tariff. 
3.  Under the self-installed insulation section, wall insulation was not included in 
tariff sheet 111.4. 
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The Company is aware of these omissions and has indicated that it will submit updated 
tariff sheets to the Commission to include the items above.  The Office has no objections 
with the tariff modifications to the HES Program as the Company proposed in this docket. 
 
Recommendation 
The Office recommends that the Commission approve the changes proposed in this 
docket with the addition of updated Schedule 111 tariff sheets as described above. 
 

 


